
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Planning Commission  
 
FROM: Brian Pedrotti, Community Development Director 
  
BY:  Andrew Perez, Planning Manager 
   
SUBJECT: Consideration Of Development Code Amendment 23-005; 

Amendments To The Arroyo Grande Municipal Code Regarding 
Restrictions On Irrigated Turf Installation and Use Citywide 

 
DATE: September 19, 2023 
 
 
 
SUMMARY OF ACTION: 
On August 25, 2023, a public hearing notice was published in the Tribune notifying the 
public of the consideration of an ordinance amendment that would limit the installation 
and maintenance of irrigated turf citywide. The public hearing was continued to the 
September 19, 2023, Planning Commission meeting. Staff is not prepared to bring the 
development code amendment for consideration at this time, and therefore recommends 
that the public hearing be continued to a date uncertain. In accordance with the Brown 
Act, the public hearing shall opened and the public be given an opportunity to provide 
comment.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive public comment and continue the consideration of the item to a date uncertain.  
 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION AND COMMENTS: 
The Agenda was posted at City Hall and on the City’s website in accordance with 
Government Code Section 54954.2. 


